7 SOPHIA UNIVERSITY

Center for Global Discovery
7-1 Kioicho, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 102-8554 Japan
Phone: 81-3-3238-3521  Fax: 81-3-3238-3554

May 16, 2017

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is
the preparation and posting of a Communication on Engagement (COE) every two
years that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global
Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to principles of the UN Global
Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COE report due to massive tasks
occurring at the beginning of a new academic year.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COE that
describes our institution’s new COE report will be posted on the UN Global Compact

website by August 18, 2017 at the latest.
Sincerely yours,
il Foisehs

Mr. Shunichi Horiuchi

Associate Director, Office of Global Education and Collaboration



